
Class 3  
Spring 1 Learning Letter 

January 2023 
Dear parents and carers, 

We hope you have had an enjoyable Christmas holiday and are rested, ready for the new year 

ahead. This is a letter for all things related to Class 3, including key information about homework 

and our curriculum. 

Yours sincerely,  

Mr Farrimond  

Day to day routine  

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 
PE 

Full PE kit must be 
in school for PE in 

the afternoon. 
 

  PE 
Full PE kit must be 
in school for PE in 

the morning. 
 

Sharing Assembly 
Join us in the hall 
from 9:00am to 
celebrate the 
week’s work. 

  

 

 

 

Homework 
As the children are now settled into their new class, we are expecting that children complete the 

following homework each week: 

Reading – 5 minutes Daily 

Statutory Spellings – 2/3x per week 

TTRS – 5 minutes Daily  

This is to ensure that children have a great foundation to their learning and can apply this in 

school. We really appreciate the time taken to support your child at home and can really see the 

difference it makes to your child’s progress.  

Your child has will be given a new homework book. This is where any homework is to be recorded 

(such as spellings) unless uploaded to Seesaw.  

Below is some additional topic-based homework that can be completed over the half term to 

deepen and extend knowledge that is learnt in school. This needs to be handed in through 

Seesaw or homework book, on Monday 6th February so that we can show off our amazing home 

learning. 

 

Take a look at Seesaw to see regular updates 

of our learning. Please feel free to add 

comments and like your child’s work. 

 

Children should bring in water 

bottles daily to keep hydrated 

throughout the  

day. 

 



Additional Homework Tasks 

Don’t forget to hand in through Seesaw or homework book, on Monday 6th February so that we 

can show off our amazing home learning. 

  

Class 3  

Half Term 

Homework 

Spring Term 1 

Create a poster all 

about your favourite 

Tudor Monarch.  

Research some facts 

at home. How many 

facts can you find? 

Using your knowledge of the 

Terrible Tudors, can you create 

a quiz with 10 questions.  

How many questions can you 

get right? Don’t forget to include 

the answers! 

What do you want to 

be when you are 

older?  

Dress up as the job 

you want to be when 

you grow up. Don’t 

forget to upload it to 

Seesaw! 

What is your favourite 

song? Create a dance 

to it.  

Can you get a family 

member to do it with 

you? 

Use fruit and vegetables as 

ingredients and create a 

traditional Tudor dish. 

Write or record your review of 

the dish. 

Make your own 

Tudor house. What 

would it look like? 

Are there any Tudor 

houses near where 

you live? What will 

make your Tudor 

house strong? 



Learning this half term  

 

Class 3 

Curriculum 

Overview 

Spring Term 1 

History 

We are learning about the 

Terrible Tudors this half term. 

The children will explore life as a 

rich and poor Tudor as well as 

learning about King Henry VI and 

the war of the roses. 

English 

We are exploring Tudor Times 

through a fictional book. We will be 

writing a setting description of Tudor 

London and a biography about 

Shakespeare. Our focus text is ‘The 

boy and the Globe.’ 

Maths 

We are continuing our work on 

multiplication and division this 

half term. We are really focusing 

on practising our timetables table 

and securing this knowledge. 

Science 

Habitats is our focus for science 

this half term. Deepening our 

knowledge of animals as well as 

their classification and 

adaptations for their habitat. 

Design Technology 

Our DT focus is textiles. 

We will be learning how 

to sew as well as 

designing and making a 

product. This will be 

linked with our History 

learning. 

Religious Education 

Our RE focus is Hinduism 

this half term. We are 

learning to answer the 

question: What does it 

mean to be a Hindu in 

Britain today? 

PSHE 

In PSHE we will be exploring the theme of 

‘Dreams and Goals’. We will be looking at our own 

aspirations as well as how to have a positive 

mindset. 

Computing 

Through Purple Mash, 

we will be exploring 

how to use 

spreadsheets. This 

includes how to 

navigate a 

spreadsheet as well 

as inputting data. 
PE 

We are learning about different 

movements through Dance and 

Forest School this half term. Music 

Our focus for music this half term 

is ‘Three Little birds’ by Bob 

Marley. 


